To: Mike Evertson

From: David LaRocca

My name is David LaRocca and | live at 5725 FM 1377. My residence sits on the corner of FM
1377 and CR 499. County has come out to expand 499 and had to remove sections of my fence that runs
down 499. | was advised that a portion of the fence (metal on wire) was estimated at $2,800 for
reimbursement. | am asking for reimbursement of the section of the fence and requesting that Collin
County put up the remaining portion on my back acre. The T-poles and hog wire fence is what was used
to fence in the back arce of my property. | was advised that County already came out and had all the

details of what section of the fence was for reimbursement. If you have any questions please feel free to
contact me at 469-615-9464.

David LaRocca

T Lt Rocea
3/2/)7



